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Nemaha Co Clerk's Office reopens to public
(KMZA)--The Nemaha County Clerk’s Office is now open to the public. 

The office was closed to the public last week after four out of five employees in
the office tested positive for COVID-19.  

The office re-opened Tuesday.

County Clerk Mary Kay Schultejans says advance voting in the office for the
November 3rd general election will start Wednesday ( October 21) 

The office hours are 8:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. 

Schultejans says they will also be open for advance voting in the office on
Saturday morning, October 31st from 8:00 to 12 noon. 

Those with questions can call the office at 785-336-2170.
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